Public Notice
To the residents of the Great Salt Bay Consolidated School District
Bremen, Damariscotta, and Newcastle

A public meeting will be held at 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, March 20, 2024 at Great Salt
Bay School, 559 Main St, Damariscotta, to discuss the formation of the Great Salt Bay
Regional School Unit (GSB RSU) which is a consolidation of the following School
Boards/Committees: Great Salt Bay CSD, Bremen School Board, Damariscotta School
Board, and Newcastle School Board.

More information is available online at https:/www.a0s93.org/page/strategic-vision-2025,
by stopping at the AOS #93 Superintendent’s Office, 767 Main Street 1A, Damariscotta or
by contacting your local School Board members.
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